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Mayor Rouse called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 P.M.  In attendance were Council Persons Ms. Myers 
and Mr. Burns, Zoning Code Official Dick Weber, Administrator Mike Rahall, and Jennifer Vatter with JMA 
Consultants.    
 
The public hearing was for the purpose of gathering suggestions from residents for potential projects that could 
be funded through the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program for the project years 2018-2020. 
Mr. Rahall asked Jennifer Vatter to discuss the program.  Ms. Vatter gave an overview of the program and how 
the Village has utilized these funds in the past.  Suggestions brought up by all in attendance included street 
improvements, sidewalk improvements that currently pose handicap accessibility issues, park improvements, 
and acquisition and demolition of blighted properties.   
 
It was noted that there would be a second public hearing one week from today on November 8, 2017, before the 
Council Meeting. 
 
Mayor Rouse closed the Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. 
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